Journeying in Dialogue 18 January 2020 Birmingham
 
We have booked a 53 seater coach to go to Birmingham on the 18th January! 
 
Details as follows:
 
Departure: 7.15am in front of St Bonaventure’s Church on Parkway
Parking facilities will NOT be available in our car park at the back of the Focolare Centre, so please find alternative ways to park your car.
The nearest and most economical car park is: 
Osborn Way https://www.apcoa.co.uk/parking/welwyn-garden-city/welwyn-garden-city/
Cost £3.70 for the day, Pay & display (weekend rate)
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Cost: £15 per person payable in cash only in advance or on the day .
 
Arrival in Birmingham: about 10.30am
Departure from Birmingham: 4.30pm
Return to WGC: about 7pm
 
Note for anyone coming with a baby or toddler: the coach company asks for babies/toddlers to be seated on a separate seat from their parent and with a booster seat provided by the parent.

Marie- Christine Fournier 
Focolare Community, Welwyn Garden City 

for info/to book a place on the coach please contact: info@focolare.org.uk 
